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[bookmark: _Hlk132794945]Proposed pricing consultation FY26 -28
Submission template
To assist with making submissions, this template lists the feedback questions set out in Airways' Proposed Pricing for the 2026 – 2028 Period Consultation Document, March 2025. You are welcome to comment on other topics relating to the proposed pricing should you wish to. 
Primary submissions are to be emailed to submissions@airways.co.nz by 2 April 2025. The same template can be used for cross-submissions if it’s helpful. Any cross-submissions are to be sent to the same email address by 16 April 2025. 
Important note for submitters 
Please note that we will publish all submissions on our website. This is an important step as it allows us to run a transparent consultation process and enables others to consider whether they wish to make cross-submissions. However, if you wish to provide Airways with confidential information in a submission, you must supply both confidential and public versions of your submissions. The public version will be the one published on our website. The responsibility for ensuring that confidential information is not included in a public version of a submission rests with the submitter.
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Consultation feedback questions
Are Airways’ forecasted base operating costs appropriate to maintain operational resilience and transition to its future state? Are there trade-offs you would like us to consider?


Do you consider any adjustments are required to the proposed Airways capital plan for FY26-28? If yes, what adjustments do you suggest need to be made? 


Are the volume growth rates reasonable and are there any other factors that should be considered?


Are Airways’ inflationary assumptions and capital charge inputs appropriate?


Is there any other relevant information that you want to provide?
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